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I was dismayed to see that my small neighborhood park, Slope
Park, is possibly going to be developed. Los Angeles has a park
shortage. It ranks 74th out of 100 of the US largest cities in terms
of park access. And public parks are essential for people's health,
sense of community, just having a place to be without spending
money, as well as socializing, and just getting a little bit of
greenery in one's daily life. Although more affordable housing is
GREATLY NEEDED in Los Angeles, we also need to be
increasing our public space and public parks for the health and
wellbeing of Los Angeles's residents. We desperately need more
parks that are an easy walk from our homes. And currently Slope
Park is the ONLY park an easy walk from my home. I hope you
will not give it over to developers and instead maintain it as a
much needed public space. Thank you.



